
Contact Us 

Mallard Primary School 

Cedar Road, Balby, Doncaster, 

DN4 9HU (Sat Nav-DN4 9HR) 

01302 859116 

admin@mallard.doncaster.sch.uk 

Proud of where we come from, proud of where we are going.  

Theresa Siverns 
Head teacher 

 Attendance for Week 10 

12th November 2018 — 16th November 2018 

Congratulations to Eagle class with attendance of  100% 

For more attendance information, please visit:  

Group Presents 
Authorised 

Absences 

Unauthorised 

Absences 
% Attend 

Eagle 292 0 0 100 

Hawk 263 5 2 99.2 

Jackdaw 267 1 2 98.9 

Skylark 296 1 3 98.7 

Magpie 283 5 2 97.6 

Puffin 272 2 6 97.1 

Falcon 242 2 6 96.9 

Robin 280 0 10 96.6 

Raven 246 9 5 96.5 

Kestrel 279 1 10 96.3 

Swan 270 6 6 95.7 

Goldfinch 266 2 12 95 

Ducklings2 66 1 3 94.3 

Jay 244 0 16 93.8 

Ducklings1 92 2 6 92 

Blackbird 216 24 0 90 

Totals 3874 61 89 96.3 

Mallard Primary 
Diary for Week Beginning Monday 26th November 

After School Clubs (3:15-4:20pm) 
Monday Year 3/4 Rugby & Year 5/6 Arts & Crafts 

Year 5/6 DRFC Football Club 

Tuesday KS1 Quadkids 

KS2 Christmas Choir 

Wednesday KS1 & KS2 Dance Fitness Mash Up! 

Thursday Year 5/6 Rugby 

KS2 Film Club 

Friday KS1 & KS2 Pop Star Club 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 26th November  Year 2 trip to York Castle Museum. 

Tuesday 27th November  Parents in ‘Read Write inc.’, only those who      

attended the workshop on the 22nd November. 

Wednesday 28th November Solihull Parenting workshop with Mrs Dodgson 

9:15am -11:15am - Places have all been allocated. 

Tuesday 11th December  Year 2 Nativity 2:00pm 

Wednesday 12th December Year 1 Nativity 2:00pm 

Thursday 13th December Foundation Stage Nativity 09:15am 

Friday 14th December  Christmas Dinner Day! Wear your Christmas 

Jumper. 

Friday 14th December  Nursery Christmas Party 

Monday 17th December Reception Christmas Party 

Tuesday 18th December Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 19th December Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Party 

Thursday 20th December Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December  School Closes at 2pm 

 



 

 

 

Karson Marriott 

Emeliyahrose 
Murphy 

Puffin 

For fantastic use of maths language in maths when 
using ‘part, part, whole’. 

For aiming high in ‘Read, Write, Inc’. 

Ava Chadwick 

Edward Houghton  
Swan 

Ava has a good attitude to learning this week by 
asking questions.  

Edward has been working hard in all areas of 

learning. 

Ahmad Hewa Blackbird 
For using fantastic imagination skills when creating 

his own superhero cape. 

Logan Ormond  Goldfinch For aiming high and improving his writing. 

Heidi Farr-Voller Robin For increased fluency in her writing. 

Sean Khumalo Skylark 
For determination to accurately answer 

comprehension questions. 

Lewis Harrison Jackdaw 
For determination during handwriting and maths 

sessions. 

Charlie Del-Mar Jay For aiming high in his handwriting. 

Mason Wilmot  Raven 
For consistently aiming high in all areas of his 

learning this week. 

Kyron Mychalczuk Magpie 
For a determined attitude to improve his learning 

by responding to feedback. 

Alex Dyson   Eagle 

For generating some excellent ideas for our 

persuasive pieces of writing whilst working 
fantastically with his team.  

Chanelle Woodvine  Kestrel 
For determination in using a variety of strategies to 

solve mental calculations.  

Keira Connolly Falcon For a fantastic character description. 

Tommy Smith Hawk For being always ready to learn. 

Learner Of the Week 

 

  

Year 3 National Rail Museum York 

Year 3 have thoroughly enjoyed 
their visit to the National Railway 

Museum in York this week as part of 
their new topic - 126 MPH!  In  

keeping with the theme of the topic, 

the children travelled to York on the 
train from Doncaster Train Station: a 

first-time experience for many of the 
children, and one which was enjoyed 

by all.  High points of the visit     

included the 'Need for Speed'   
workshop, where children were   

taken on a whirlwind tour of the  
innovations in rail travel throughout history and beyond, and encountering the 

'Mallard' train itself, in all its glory.  The children's behaviour was exemplary 

throughout the visit, and they have come back to school buzzing to put their 

new-found knowledge into their learning. 
Parents Evening 
This years parents evening had a brilliant turnout with 80% of parents/carers 

attending. It was great to see you all and share your children's progress with 
you. Thank you for filling out the questionnaires and giving us your feedback, 

we will use this and take on board your comments/suggestions.   
 

Children in Need 

As a school we raised £367 for Children in 
need this year with our children and staff 

sporting their spots and stripes on           

non-uniform day. Thank you for helping us 
support this amazing charity.   

 

Read, Write, Inc 

Our Reception and Year 1 parents were   
invited into school Thursday morning to   

attend a ‘Read, Write, Inc’ workshop. It was 

a great turn out and we enjoyed discussing 
the programme, the techniques used within 

it and how learning can be encouraged at 
home. We hope that we have provided you 

with the tools to enhance your children's 
learning and help them thrive on the       

programme.  Thank you  


